
SaaS Lawyer Kristie Prinz to
Speak on Negotiating Software
as a Service Contracts Hosted
by Clear Law Institute
SaaS Lawyer Ms. Kristie Prinz will be featured as a speaker
for the webinar “Negotiating Software as a Service Contracts”
for  the  Arlington,  Virginia-based  Clear  Law  Institute  on
Monday, November 2nd at 10 a.m. PST/1 p.m. EDT.   For more
information about the upcoming webinar, please click here.
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